
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Merryhill families,  

Every year we plan a Kids Helping Kids project that teaches our children the importance of helping others and 
coming together to support those in our community that are not as fortunate as we are.  There are so many 
different ways we can support our community and help those in need. Giving either through donations or 
volunteering is a great way to celebrate and create new family traditions. 

This year we are happy to partner with La Familia Counseling Center by collecting backpacks and school 
supplies for children in need.   

La Familia's mission is to improve the quality of life for at-risk youth and families of diverse backgrounds by 
offering multicultural counseling, support and outreach services and programs to help families to overcome 
adversity, to become empowered, and to succeed in their lives.  

We invite our Merryhill families to join us in this community event by helping us collect school supplies and 
back packs. If you would like to participate, please bring any school item and/or back packs to the school  
between July 19th and August 6th.   

Thank you for your support, 

Merryhill Staff 


